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Building Department / Code Enforcement Report 
 

It is truly hard to believe another year has gone by, having been the Building Inspector for 8 years now. The 

years seem to be going by faster.  Permit wise, there were not many changes from year to year, with the number 

of permits remaining pretty consistent.  

 

There were (136) permits written in 2019 compared to (157) in 2017 and (148) in 2018. New home permits for 

2019 totaled (14) which was the same as last year.  

 

Garages      9 permits 

Small additions  3 permits  

Accessory Apartments  3 permits  

Pools     9 permits  

 

The remaining permits were issued for decks, sheds, roofing and siding, replacement doors, windows, etc.  

 

At this point, there are no other major projects on the horizon.  

 

I would like to express my gratitude to my fellow inspectors and the great staff at the Town Hall, who help 

make my job easier.  

 

 I would like to thank Gary Paradis for his years of service to the Town as Plumbing Inspector.  Gary has taken 

a new position and moved on.  We welcome Mike Hartnett as the new Plumbing Inspector who was Gary’s 

assistant.  I know he will do a great job as well.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Robert Bogosh 

Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer   

 

 

 

Robert Bogosh, Building Inspector 

    


